
My name is Ferdinand A. Rouse and I am happy to be joining the City of Greenville Purchasing 

Department as the MWBE Coordinator. I previously worked at ECU and obtained my MBA 

there also. Before obtaining my MBA I attended UNC- Charlotte where I received my Bachelors. 

I am a long-time resident of Greenville and look forward to great things moving forward. 

Ferdinand Rouse 


